
THIS HOLIDAY SEASON, HELP AN
EVERETT PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

'KID IN TRANSITION' 
How you can help ...
We are partnering with Washington Kids in 
Transition to support the Holiday Backpack 
Project. 

Donated funds will help purchase backpacks, 
gift cards, hygiene items and other basic 
needs items like warm socks and gloves.

Donate to Washington Kids in Transition, 
indicating on your check "EPS-KIT 
HOLIDAYS" by December 8 or through their 
secure PayPal donation page, where your 
generous donation may be one-time or 
recurring. Be sure to click the Everett button 
to directly impact those in Everett Public 
Schools. 

Together we can make a difference--any 
amount helps!

Did you know ...
There are over 800 students currently 
enrolled in our schools who qualify as a 'Kid 
in Transition' (KIT)? They either don't know 
where they will sleep tonight, are doubled-up 
with another family, in a temporary shelter, 
living in a car or in another unstable home 
situation. There are also over 100 kids in our 
high schools who are unaccompanied 
homeless youth (UHY) which means they are 
not in the care of a parent or legal guardian.

The holidays and cold winter months can be 
particularly rough on these youth and their 
families, even more so this time of year. We 
need your help!

Mail checks by Dec. 8 to: 
Washington Kids in Transition 
19721 Scriber Lake Rd, Ste B 
Lynnwood, WA  98036

Donations are tax-deductible

Learn more about Washington Kids in Transition on their website or Facebook page.

https://www.everettsd.org/Page/5968
https://wakit.wpengine.com/get-involved/#donate
https://wakit.wpengine.com/get-involved/#donate
https://washingtonkidsintransition.org/
https://www.facebook.com/WaKidsTransition

